
 

 

Foundation 
                   
This week the children have been rewriting the story of Jack and the Beanstalk.  Any visitors 
to Foundation would have heard lots of “Fee Fi Fo Fum”.  There has also been great 
excitement as we planted beans and have been waiting for the first signs of germination!  
We have sent home a bean diary for you to record the growth of your bean.  We would love 
to see the diaries back in school by Friday 11th June. 
 
In Maths this week we have been carrying on thinking about numbers to 100 and have been 
practising counting in 2s, 5s and 10s.  We would love to see children’s solutions for the 
problem below, via Tapestry. 

 Lee was writing all the counting numbers from 1 to 20. 

 

She stopped for a rest after writing seventeen digits (not numbers!). What was the last 
number she wrote? 

 
During the half term break, the children will bring home three reading books.  You may also 
like to use this time to practise digraph recognition and encourage the children to write 
simple sentences using common exception and high frequency words on the word walls you 
received.  You might like to look through your Tapestry Journal with your child and 
encourage them to reflect on activities they have enjoyed and what they could do better. 
 
On Tuesday 8th June the Pre Prep children will be taking part in a sports afternoon on School 
House field. Please can all Games kit be washed in preparation for this event and brought to 
school on the day.  The children will wear sun hats if the weather is sunny; so if they do not 
have a hat and suncream in school already, please can they bring them in.  They will tell you 
all about it at home time and we’ll try to take as many photos as we can. 
 
Have an enjoyable half term, 
 
The Foundation Team 
 
 
 


